
 

 

HPHC DMV: Bequeathing Candle for the Grace of Prayer at the Tree of All Things 
 
Achille Acolatse 
November 5, 2021 
 

 

Bequeathing of the Candle for the Grace of Prayer at 
the Tree of All Things 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

Every year during the Autumn CheonBo Great Works, members had the 
opportunity to receive the Grace of Blessing of All Things through the 
‘Prayer at the Tree of All Things.’  
 

This was done by passing and receiving the light to their own Cheon Il Guk 
Holy Candle during the event. Then for the next year until the next 
Autumn CheonBo Great Works, members could receive this Blessing 
everyday throughout their daily lives. 
 

For members who registered and participated in the last Cheonbo Great 
Works last month, there will be a special bequeathing ceremony 
taking place this Sunday at 4pm in the Founders’ Room just 
before Sunday Service.  
Please bring your own CIG candle to receive the flame from the 
seed candle we received from Korea. 

  
Thank you, 
--Pastor Achille Acolatse 

   

 

  

 


